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Comments: My name is Tim Cashman III and I have been riding snowmachines in the Chugach National Forest

for several years. I usually ride with my dad and my friends, and I always use the resource responsibly. I am

extremely happy to be able to use the Chugach National Forest for snowmachining, and I would be incredibly

disappointed if measures were put in place to prevent people from riding there. I typically ride in the Chugach

National Forest 8-12 times a year in Lost Lake, Turnagain Pass, Summit Lake, Johnson Pass, and Skookum. I

do not believe it is fair to prevent a select group of people from using a public resource, simply because the noise

is of ignorance to other people using the same resource for their own purposes. Public lands are meant to remain

public, and I believe very strongly in keeping the Chugach National Forest open to anyone that wants to use it,

especially snowmachine riders.

 

Thank you,

 

Tim Cashman III


